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Kristi Mills, Principal
Seagull Spirit! Amy Cram, Secretary

April 30, 2025
Dear Neah-Kah-Nie School Board and Superintendent Reed:

Jackie Pascoe has been a very special volunteer at NES for a long while. She was
instrumental in keeping our school garden blooming and weed free in past years. Lately she
has been helping weekly with our backpack program. Our backpack program gives snacks and
meals to almost 80 students for each weekend during the school year. It takes a lot of effort to
buy food, organize food, pack and hand out those bags each week. As Heaven Hartford told
me, “Jackie faithfully comes in every week and keeps my stress level manageable.” She’s a

gem!

Jackie, we greatly appreciate your volunteer work with our Family Resource Center. Your
grandchildren moved onto middle school last year, and yet you still choose to stay with us.
Your help makes our jobs more manageable and allows us to consistently feed our students on
the weekends. We sure recognize everything you do for us! Thank you!

Sincerely,

(Milly,~

Kristi Mills, Principal



